
City of Walton  
Caucus Meeting June 4, 2024 at 6:30 P.M. 

In-Person Meeting 
Physical Address: City Hall 40 N. Main St.  

Council Chambers 
 
 
 

Discussion of City Business was as follows 

• Ryan Erickson discussed the wastewater treatment plant 

• Code Enforcement officer discussed new software for code 

enforcement 

• Mayor Terri Courtney discussed a resolution to change bank 

information 

• Safety on Main St. was discussed  

• City Council Committees were discussed. 

• Discussed Boone County Interlocal Agreement 

• 2024/2025 Budget discussed 

• Discussed House @Owens Lake and bid to tear down 

• Discussed Spectrum Cable Franchise 

• Municipal Road Aid Agreement by 6/30/24 

• Discussed Chambers and Grubbs Black granite vases for Veteran’s 

Memorial 

• The Splash Pad grand opening will be 6/15/24 

 

 

Adjourned at 9:20 p.m. 

 

                                                                                       Approved: 

             

       Terri Courtney, Mayor 

 

Attest: 

      

Gevana Hick, City Clerk 

 


